
Overview
The Utah Department of Transportation 
(UDOT), in coordination with the city 
of Henefer, will be conducting the final 
phases of roadway improvements along 
I-84 and S.R. 65. The first phase was 
completed in fall 2020 and the second 
phase will begin in summer 2021. This 
project is being done to improve aging 
bridges and pavement and to enhance 
mobility and safety for residents and 
commuters. 

Phase two will include rehabilitation of 
the S.R. 65 bridges over the Weber River 
as well as a replacement of the S.R. 65 
bridge over I-84. New cable barrier will 
also be installed as part of  
the improvements.

Hene fe r
 IMPROVEMENTS

I-84 & S.R. 65

Contact the project team with questions or to 
receive further information:

Hotline: 801-610-1015
Email: heneferimprovements@utah.gov 
Website: udot.utah.gov/go/heneferimprovements

Summer-Fall 2021

Median cable barrier replacement on 
I-84 from milepost 112 to 119

Rehabilitation of the S.R. 65 bridge 
over the Weber River

Replacement of the S.R. 65 bridge 
over I-84

A UDOT PROJECT
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Bridge Replacement

Asphalt Resurfacing & Median 
Cable Barrier Replacement

Bridge Rehabilitation


